From: Julie Hanley

To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL]
Date: Friday, September 06, 2019 10:45:12 AM

I was sad to hear that the energy efficiency program through PDE&G that would have allowed
our non-profit agency to receive discounted/free energy upgrades has been discontinued. As
an agency that delivers services to victims of domestic violence, people reentering society, and
those suffering from chronic disease, offering shelter and transitional housing is a critical
component of helping them to become more stable and self-sufficient. When valuable dollars
are spent on utilities that could have been avoided through making improvements to our
energy efficiency, these are funds diverted away from direct services to our clients.

Please do what you can to reinstate this funding so organizations like ours can afford to make
the improvements that will benefit our clients long into the future.

Sincerely,

Julie Hanley, LSW

Development Manager

New Jersey Association on Correction
986 South Broad street

Trenton, NJ 08611

(609) 396-8900 ext. 707
www.njaconline.org
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